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• • DEPARTMENT OF STATE 
WASHINGTON 

September 14, 1964 

MEMORANDUM FOR MR. McGEORGE BUNDY 
THE WHITE HOUSE 

Subject: Letter to the President from 
President Apithy of Dahomey 

Our Embassy at Cotonou has transmitted to 
the Department a letter to the President from 
President Apithy of the Republic of Dahomey. 

Since the letter is in response to the 
President's message of congratulations on Dahomey's 
fourth anniversary, the Department recommends that 
no reply be made. 

njamin d 
Executive Secretary 

Enclosure: 

Letter from President 
Apithy with official 
translation 


